
 

 

2018 State Assessed Property Fall Forum 
The Minnesota Department of Revenue invites you to our State Assessed Property Fall Forum.  

When: November 14, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Registration starts at 8:30 a.m.) 

Where: Room #2000 in the Harold E. Stassen Building at 600 N. Robert. St., St. Paul (You may 
also attend online) 

See page 2 of this invitation for map, parking options, and public transit options. 

Register: To register, use the following link: Eventbrite - 2018 State Assessed Property Fall 
Forum. Please register by November 1, 2018. If you cannot attend in-person, you may 
participate online. 

 

What is on the agenda for the 2018 Fall Forum? 

The 2018 Fall Forum will include presentations from the MN Public Utilities Commission, MN 
Department of Commerce (Division of Energy Resources), and updates from the MN Department of 
Revenue.  

There will be a panel discussion on the topic of parcel ID assignments, property reporting/tracking, and 
deeds. This panel will include a County Auditor, County Assessor, County Recorder, PRISM 
representative, and a Company Representative. 

Following the presentations and panel discussion, the department will facilitate industry break-out 
sessions, where all attendees are welcome to participate in group discussions segmented by the 
following industries: pipeline, utility (gas & electric), railroad.  

The event will conclude with a call back to the forum.  

 

Do you have discussion question suggestions? 

We ask that you provide us with any questions you may have for the panel discussion that relate to 
parcel IDs, property reporting/tracking, and deeds. 

You may also provide us with discussion topics recommendations or questions that can be used for the 
industry break-out sessions.  

You can submit your questions or recommended discussion topics to sa.property@state.mn.us.  

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2018-state-assessed-property-fall-forum-tickets-51072969627
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2018-state-assessed-property-fall-forum-tickets-51072969627
mailto:sa.property@state.mn.us


 

 

 

Map of Harold Stassen Building 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitor Parking  

Metered parking is available in the lot next to the building. Enter the lot on 14th Street from Jackson Street. 
The parking fee is $1.75 per hour for a maximum of nine hours.  

Light Rail Green Line  

The Robert Street Station on the Light Rail Green Line will drop you off in front of the Stassen Building. For 
more information, check their website: www.metrotransit.org/metro-green-line.  

Bus Routes  

Metro Transit routes change frequently. Call Metro Transit at 612-373-3333 for current fare and schedule 
information, or check their website at www.metrotransit.org.  

 


